
 

FIRE SAFETY STRATEGIES & INSTALLATION OF 
FIRE SPRINKLERS 

 
Presbyterian Aged Care is proud to say we have full 
fire safety certification for a building of this type 
and usage. We also currently have extensive fire 
safety measures in place that comply with 
legislative and regulatory requirements.  
 
We are also complying with the current NSW 
legislation requirements (1 January 2013) relating 
to the installation of fire sprinklers.  
 
Our commitment to, and timeframes for, this work 
has been lodged with the NSW Department of 
Planning, in accordance with our legislative 
requirements.  
 
We have commenced our planning and scheduling 
for completion of this work, which will be 
completed by the end of August 2016. 
 
Further information and details re: plans for this 
location can be obtained from the Facility Manager.  

 
Paul Sadler 
Chief Executive Officer 
Presbyterian Aged Care NSW & ACT 
12th April 2013 
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